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Subject: SB 797
Date: Friday, April 14, 2017 3:06:59 PM

Dear Senators,

I am writing in support of SB 797. This bill will alert and assist  police officers to do their job. 
This bill will close the deadly loopholes in our gun laws and keep guns out of the hands of 
criminals and the mentally ill.
The next time it could happen to our own children. Lets prevent any more violence in our 
schools, homes and neighborhoods. YOU can better protect us! Vote YES on SB 797!!!

Thank you for all your effort.
Sincerely,

Iris Anorga Cook
ianorga@optonline.net
1001 NW Lovejoy ST>
Portland OR 97209
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